
Telephone: (262) 521-5272 • Fax: (262) 521-5265 • E-mail: contactus@waukesha-water.com 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 

TO: Dan Duchniak, P.E. 

FROM: Chris Walter, P.E. 

RE: Area 7 Flood Mitigation 

The bids for the Area 7 flood mitigation project were opened by the City Public Works Department at 4 pm on 
Tuesday, June 7th, 2022. There were three (3) bidders which are shown in the table below. Action by the Board of 
Public Works took place on June 9th, 2022, and action by the Common Council is scheduled to occur at their June 
21, 2022 meeting.  The project involves 16-inch, 12-inch, and 8-inch water main offsets (4 total) as well as one water 
service relocation.   

Contractor 
Water Main Items 

Bid Total 
Overall Bid 

Total 

Super Excavators, Inc. $106,000.00 $2,272,855.80 

C.W. Purpero, Inc.
$202,500.00 $2,312,887.88 

Musson Bros. Inc. $131,706.27 $2,836,865.71 

Please note that this project is being done with the City Public Works Department and the intent of this approval 
is to have the Water Utility approve the Water Utility’s portion of the contract amount.   

The funds that have been budgeted in account 3431 for this project. 

Recommended Motion: Move to approve the water main unit price contract and 1% city  
administration fee totaling $107,060.00 for the Waukesha Water Utility’s portion of the City of 
Waukesha Public Works contract with Super Excavators for the area 7 flood mitigation project. 
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